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CORPORATE UPDATE: DISCLOSURE CLARIFICATION 

Surrey, British Columbia, April 18, 2011/ GRENVILLE GOLD CORP. (“Grenville Gold” or the 

“Company”) (TSX.V: GVG) wishes to announce that as a result of a review by the British Columbia 

Securities Commission, we are issuing the following news release to clarify the Company’s disclosure in 

regard to its mining properties. 

The Company’s new management team, put into place at the last Annual General Meeting, has amended 

the Company’s website by removing non-compliant information contained therein, inclusive of 

documents, interviews and presentations linked to the website. The multiple videos and documents which 

failed to disclose a “qualified person”, which is in contravention of Section 3.1 of National Instrument 43- 

101, have been removed in their entirety. 

In addition, the Company has removed any past investor information materials and will assure that its 

future investor information materials and any other public disclosure information is in compliance with 

the requisite sections of National Instrument 43-101. 

Furthermore, information referring to “Current Estimated (Historical)” mineral resource target estimates 

of the veins occurring on the Silveria Project property have been removed along with references to 

quantity and grade of potential mineral deposits, which information was contrary to Section 2.3(1) and 

2.3(2) of National Instrument 43-101. High-grade assay results lacking descriptive dimensions have also 

been removed. 

Further information regarding Grenville Gold Corp. and its operations can be obtained by reviewing the 

Company’s interim and annual reports and other documents on SEDAR at www.sedar.com. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

“Thomas R. Tough” 

President & CEO 

Tel.: (604) 592-6881 

Email: info@GrenvilleGoldCorp.com 

Forward Looking Statements – Certain information set forth in this news release may contain forward-looking statements that 

involve substantial known and unknown risks and uncertainties. These forward-looking statements are subject to numerous risks 

and uncertainties, certain of which are beyond the control of Grenville Gold Corp., including, but not limited to the impact of 

general economic conditions, industry conditions, volatility of commodity prices, currency fluctuations, dependence upon 

regulatory approvals, the availability of future financing and exploration risk. Readers are cautioned that the assumptions 

used in the preparation of such information, although considered reasonable at the time of preparation, may prove to be 

imprecise and, as such, undue reliance should not be placed on forward-looking statements. 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) 
accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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